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One World Week aimed to celebrate the rich culture and diversity of students across our 

campuses. It took place from Monday 10th February to Friday 14th February 2020 and involved a 

week’s worth of events and activities led by the student union events team and cultural societies:

Monday: Herbs from Around the World Workshop and ‘Global Potluck’ International Food Night

Tuesday: Colourful Clay Crafternoon and Frat & Bat USA

Wednesday: Pick, Paint and Plant Workshop and Salsa Night

Thursday: DJ Live World Streaming

Friday: International Sports Day and African Drumming

Highlights of the project:

- We had 700 students attend and engage with our events over the week

- We increased cultural society engagement and worked with a total of 14 student societies to 

deliver events

- We showcased the diversity of our students on campus

- We improved the student union offering to minority groups

- We fostered and celebrated a new sense of community of campus

- We gave students the opportunity to get involved with different cultures, for example the food 

night had over 50 dishes from 15 different countries being represented

- We gave student societies the guidance and backing to plan and create their own events and 

provide them with skills for their future careers.


